

734.455.1453 dda@ci.plymouth.mi.us 831 Penniman Ave. Plymouth, MI 48170

Not Just a Walk in the Park

The Plymouth Downtown Development Authority met in a regular session on Thursday, April 13, 2017 at Plymouth City Hall.

Among the information from the meeting:

- During the update on the DDA goals for 2017, it was noted a meeting was scheduled for Friday, April 14 with the Wilcox Foundation to continue discussions on a new Kellogg Park fountain; the new DDA website went live on April 10 and is now mobile friendly.
- The Board voted to spend \$453,780 to contract with Carl Walker, Inc. of Kalamazoo for engineering services to refurbish the Central Parking Deck.
- The Board voted to pass the proposed 2017-18 budget and pass it to the City Commission for its approval.
- The contract with the city's planner, Carlisle/Wortman of Ann Arbor, was extended at a cost of \$3,420. Carlisle/Wortman will assist the DDA Board's Saxton's RFP sub-committee in selecting a developer for the Saxton's property.
- Chairman Wolcott noted the city is planning three events to celebrate the city's 150th anniversary this summer: a 5k run on Sunday, July 2; an outdoor movie in Kellogg Park on Monday, July 3; and an ice cream social after the Fourth of July Parade on Tuesday, July 4.

Minutes from the meetings of all city boards and commissions can be viewed at: http://ci.plymouth.mi.us/AgendaCenter You can sign up for notification of all city meetings on the same website.